
NATIONAL AUTOMOTIVE TECHNICIANS EDUCATION FOUNDATION, INC. 

March 24, 2017 

Dr. Linda Rose 
President 
Santa Ana College 
1530 W. 17th St. 
Santa Ana, CA 92706 

Dear Dr. Rose: 

Program ID: I 05752 

We have received the on-site evaluation results for your Automobile technician-training program. 
The results indicate that the criteria have been met for renewal of program accreditation in Master 
Automobile Service Technology. 

We commend you and your staff for maintaining your program's standards, and continuing to meet 
the industry's requirements. The explosion in automotive technology makes your high quality 
automotive training program more valuable than ever. 

To acknowledge your accomplishment, we are creating a plaque for you that will recognize your 
school and the specialty areas your program has been granted renewal of accreditation in. You 
should receive this plaque within 6-8 weeks. 

Congratulations! 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Serratore 
President, NA TEF 

cc: Mr. Glen Hammonds, Dept. Chair, Instructor 
Mr. Steve Tomory, ETL 
Dr. Darrell Parks, NATEF Consultant 
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